
SOUTH HAMS DISTRICT COUNCIL REPORT TO DATE OCTOBER 2022 FROM ROSEMARY ROWE 

There is not an awful lot to report for the past month. 

The main event which has happened is that The Council has taken the waste service management 

back to in house . All collection lorries have been out each day .However If you have a missed 

collection please report it on line within two working days. The final brown Bin collections are taking 

place before the 1st of November .Householders should have received a letter from S.H.D.C. giving all 

the information about the service which will start from The Spring of 2023. (Hopefully at the 

beginning of March)The charge for the service will be £49.00 for emptying the green waste from the 

spring until   end of October 2023. The service will be fortnightly collection of The Brown Bin. 

There is an Energy Wise Show on Saturday 29th October in the Civic Hall in Totnes from 12 / 5 p.m 

There will be a lot of information including promoting energy efficiency. How to reduce your Carbon 

Footprint, and Advice on grant  funding available and much more. 

Please go along if you can, it will be very interesting and have loads of information which will be 

useful to all residents for the coming winter. 

Grant funding and Assistance with the cost of living, energy and much more.  There is assistance for 

people out there who are struggling with everyday living costs. 

Please use the Councils website and the Citizens Advice centre which is located at Follaton House. 

Lastly please Go and get your Covid Vaccinations and Flu Jabs as soon as you are able to do so. 

Take care and stay safe, 

Rosemary. 


